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 12th  April 2023
MEMO to ALL CLUBS No 3/23
Re:  NOMINATIONS FOR  2023 PENNANT SEASON.

Nominations are now called for the number of sides Clubs wish to enter for the 2023 Pennant competition.

Clubs are requested to limit nominations to one side per Division if possible. Please complete this form with the information required and return it to the District Secretary by Monday 15th May.

Please note: All sides to consist of three (3) teams of fours. Each Division is to consist of 6 sides. Games will be played on a “home and away basis”. Clubs may not be placed in the Division for which they nominate. The Match committee will endeavour  to meet a Clubs requirement if possible. Depending on nominations a Club may end up having 2 sides in the one division.   

Mike Hartley,

District Secretary
Number of sides required:

Division 1 …………………………………….





Division 2 …………………………………….





Division 3 …………………………………….





Division 4 …………………………………….





Division 5 ……………………………………





Division 6 …………………………………….





Division 7 …………………………………….





Division 8……………………………………


Total number required……………… @ $70.00 per side = $................................  (cheque or direct payment)

Bank details:
Account Name:
Name: GDBA Inc



Account.No:         28007878


BSB:  

064172



Reference:
“2302” plus “Club’s name”
Signed………………………………………Secretary.    Club………………………………      /
/2023
President:  Jack Oliver


Secretary:  Mike Hartley
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Alexandra Hills QLD 4161








Phone: 0499 193 633


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:gatewaybowls1@bigpond.com" �gatewaybowls1@bigpond.com�
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Gateway District Bowls Association Inc. 

















